
 JULY 6, 2025 

 

Sacrament Emergency Number is 256-735-6858. This number is to be 
used for only sacrament emergencies only and during non-office hours.  
 
Sympathy is expressed to Nell Bernauer and family on the passing of her 
husband Louis. May his soul rest with Our Lord. 
 
Sympathy is also expressed to Bobbie Chandler and family on the passing 
of her husband, Bobby Joe. May his soul rest with Our Lord.  
 
First Sunday Adoration is this Sunday, July 6th following 10am Mass and 
concluding at 3pm. 
 
Mass Added - Monday morning Mass is now offered at 7:30am. Monday 
Mass will be offered every week forth coming at this time.  
 
St Joseph School Fundraiser - Make plans to bring your friends and join 
fellow parishioners at Don Migue Mexican Cuisine on Monday July 7 for 
the St. Joseph School benefit night! The School will receive 10% of all dine
-in and to-go orders beginning at 5pm! Visit them on Florence Blvd or call 
in your order at (256) 431-5820.  
 
Bethlehem Wood Carvings will be here next weekend July 12-13th at all 
masses. Please stop by to see their work. 
 
St Vincent DePaul 2nd Collection is next weekend July 12-13th. Money 
collected will go to the local SVDP to help those in our community. 
 
Flowers on the altar are in memory of Hanh Nguyen placed by Patrick & 
Anh O’Kelley.  
 
Offertory Envelopes! If you currently have offertory envelopes and no 
longer want them or would like to start receiving them, please notify the 
Church office. We changed envelope companies at the beginning of the 
year and now envelopes are directly mailed bi-monthly to parishioners.  
 
Job Opening - St. Joseph School is currently seeking a passionate and 
qualified teacher to join our team for the upcoming school year. We are a 
faith-filled community committed to academic excellence and the spiritu-
al development of our students. Ideal candidates will be certified educa-
tors who are enthusiastic about teaching in a Catholic school environ-
ment and dedicated to nurturing both the minds and hearts of their stu-
dents. If you or someone you know is interested, please contact Courtney 
Magee at 256-766-1923 or principal@catholichill.com .  
 
Ladies in charge of the Altar for the month of July are Angie MacMullin, 
Mary Beth Passarella, Mary Anne Rippey and Jean Buffler. 
 
A New Knights of Columbus Bible Study invites all Christian Men to take 
up the “Sword of Spirit” and rediscover the power of Scripture. Knights 
are called to be men of service and prayer — caring for our families, par-
ishes and communities, and praying for the Church and the whole world. 
We meet once month on a Thursday 7pm at the Knights of Columbus Hall 
on County Road 30. We are using the Bible study book ‘Men of The Word, 
The Good News’ (Genesis) by the Knights of Columbus, Session two Creat-
ed for Good will be on Thursday, July 10th at 7pm. For more info contact 
Danny Tamayo at 928-246-3207 or email dmtamayo@outlook.com 

PARISH ANNOUNCEMENTS 
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 14TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 

July 19, next Soup Kitchen at First Presbyterian Church in Florence. Call Donna or text if you would like to help.256 577-1607. It’s 
a great way to help others. A box will be near Infant of Prague Statue at entrance of church for any donations for Soup Kitchen. 
Snacks, canned items, even gently used T shirts, caps, are all things people can use.  
 
July 28/29: Youth Retreat at St. Bernard Abbey for grades 7-12. Contact Teresa Chaney if your youth is interested. 256 710-1011. 
 
Sept. 28: St. Michael’s Archangel meal and Birthday recognition for Fr. Patrick after 10 am mass, approx 11:15 am. 
This meal will include smoked chicken quarters, fixins’, and desserts that will be provided.  
 
Submitted by Donna Peters, contact Donna for more info at 256-577-1607. 

ACTIVITY DIRECTOR NOTES 

 


